
 Puncknowle & Swyre Parish Council 
Situated in the Bride Valley, on the Dorset Coast 

Chairman:  Mr G. Fry 
Vice Chairman:  Mr J. Marsh 

 
26th March 2020  

 
 
 
Dear resident of Puncknowle, Swyre and West Bexington, 
 
 
 
Following the events of the last few days, we want you to be assured that the Parish Council is still 
operating and is available for help if you need it. We are lucky to live in such a small and caring 
community, and a huge thank you goes out to those who are already doing so much for others at this 
time.  We are all very grateful to you for your ongoing support.  If you are not already fortunate 
enough to be receiving the help that you need from your friends and neighbours, then we can put you 
in touch with a list of volunteers. 
 

IF YOU ARE SELF-ISOLATING AND NEED HELP 
 

 THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE FROM THE PARISH COUNCIL ARE AVAILABLE TO PUT YOU 
IN TOUCH WITH SOMEONE FROM OUR GROUP OF VOLUNTEERS. 

 
Sally Bowsher 01308 897987 
Geoffrey Fry, Chairman 01308  898068 
John Marsh, Vice Chairman 01308 898114 
Eonne Sinclair 01308 897629 
Tony Taylor 01308 898523 
Barry Pye 01308 897426 

     
Our volunteers can talk with you about things like shopping and other supplies, posting mail, 
prescriptions or simply provide a friendly phone call if you are feeling isolated. 
 
We wish to thank those people who have already put their names on our list of helpers; if you would 
like to be added to the list then please let me know.  Finally, if you wish to be added to the 
neighbourhood watch email distribution then please contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Sally Bowsher 
 
Sally Bowsher 
Parish Clerk 

Clerk: Mrs Sally Bowsher, 
 Swyre Cross, Swyre, Dorchester, Dorset, DT2 9DA 

Tel  (01308) 897987 
Email: puncknowle@dorset-aptc.gov.uk 


